Shida Kartli Governor met the representatives of the agencies
in the region

18 September 2018

Giorgi Khojevanishvili held a working meeting with the representatives of the agencies beneath the
ministries in the region. The counter parts discussed the existed situation in the region, they talked
about the current challenges in the region and discussed about the ways of their setting. According to
the Governor it is very important that agencies and the departments to be actively involved in the
current processes of the region in order to be provided with information competently and relatively
before the central government. The counter parts agreed on closer cooperation and planned the future
projects at the end of the meeting.
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